Important Notice from the Trustees of the Trust Funds

Because of the downstairs renovations at the Sandown Town
Hall, we have lost our meeting place. We have been told that
we cannot use the room until after the first of the year. Instead
of attempting to find another public place to meet, we have
decided to suspend the trustees meetings until Monday,
January 15,

If anyone has any business to bring before the trustees before
that time, please contact any one of us.

Dana Wells: allmytime@comcast.net
Jilletta Jarvis: Jarvis-jilletta@comcast.net

Arlene Bassett: abassett@gsinet,net



